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1) Participants Update 

 

 8 new FCPC applicants since the new year 

 4 participants ready to graduate at annual conference (this will increase as the year goes on) 

 Communicating with 4-5 participants on current enrollment status (becoming active) 

 Lucia is continuing to audit all current participants to determine who is active, who is close to 
graduation, who has dropped out. 
 

  Recruitment & Completion 

 “For CCP, by CCP” session at the Region III Conference April 12, 2019 – 18 in attendance 
o 7 prospective applicants - requesting more info 
o 4 currently enrolled - close to completion and needing assistance  

  “For CCP, by CCP” session scheduled for the Student Development Conference May 14, 2019 11 – 
11:50 am. 

 
2) Highlights/Announcements  
 

 Scholarships: Call outs have been made to determine CCP scholarship opportunities (Chapter, Region, and 

Commission) to use in marketing efforts. Updates thus far: 

CPEC: None currently – struggles with Fundraising  

Learning Resources: None currently  

WACE: None currently – in discussion 

Administration: None currently 

Region III: Voting currently on one 

 

 New Offering: A special one-day workshop “5G Power Skills for College Professionals”, a collaboration between 

AFC and Alph UMi, will be offered Sept. 19th in conjunction with the Sept. BOD meetings at Innisbrook. This will 

be the first offering of a new series of “CORE+” CCP workshops. CORE+ workshops are intended to present 

innovative and cutting edge professional development opportunities. This workshop, and the CORE+ workshop 

series concept, will be introduced/featured in the June CURRENT. 

o Additional special benefits to participating in this workshop include: 

 Low registration price ($49) for both CCP and non-CCP participants. 

 10 CCP credits toward either the “Professional Development” or “Other” category. 

 Participants not currently enrolled in the CCP program who apply for the CCP program by 

12/31/19 may count these credits retroactively. 

 Participants not currently enrolled in the CCP program will receive a $25 discount toward the 

CCP application fee if they apply to the CCP program by 12/31/19. 

 


